
From: Tony Almeida <talmeida2113@gmail.com>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/9/2013 6:11:19 PM
Subject: Re: OCS

Got it, Christian. We'll miss SC next week. 
 

Tony Almeida 
 
Senior Advisor to Gov. McCrory
 
For Jobs and the Economy
 
919-814-2112
 
Sent from my iPad
 

On Oct 9, 2013, at 4:11 PM, "Soura, Christian" <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
 

> No, she won't be able to make it. I checked with our schedulers, and she had a pre-existing 
economic development announcement and a couple other events in Columbia that day that we 
couldn't move.
 
> 
 
> CLS
 
> 
 
> 
 
> Christian L. Soura
 
> Deputy Chief of Staff
 
> 
 
> (803) 543-0792
 
> ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
> 
 
> -----Original Message-----
 
> From: Tony Almeida [mailto:talmeida2113@gmail.com] 
 
> Sent: Wednesday, October 09, 2013 11:41 AM
 
> To: Soura, Christian
 
> Subject: OCS
 
> 
 
> Christian -hope you are well.....
 
> 
 
> We plan to attend OCS meeting in Miss on Tuesday - we noticed Gov Haley will not be there? 
 
> 
 
> Tony Almeida
 
> Sr Advisor to Gov McCrory
 
> For Jobs and the Economy
 
> 919-814-2112
 
> Sent from my iPhone
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